
 

 MSAsafety.com 

Product Phase Out 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

MSA Corporate Center  ●  1000 Cranberry Woods Drive  ●  Cranberry Township, Pa. 16066  ● 1-800-MSA-2222 
 

FROM:  MSA (Mine Safety Appliances Company) 
 Contact: Rob Senko  
 Product Line Manager, Fall Protection 
 Phone: (724) 741-7667 
 Email: Rob.Senko@MSAsafety.com 
 
 
 
 
Gravity® Full Body Harness Series 
 

PITTSBURGH, May 2015 – Please be aware that MSA Fall Protection will be officially 
discontinuing some of the Gravity® Full Body Harness Series. The Gravity line has long 
been a high-performing, economy harness option, but has been made redundant by our 
more popular lines of harnesses such as Workman®, TechnaCurv® & EVOTECH®. 
These harness families are currently MSA's most popular brands of full body harnesses 
and offer numerous exciting features that provide excellent safety, comfort, performance, 
and affordability. A limited number of Gravity harnesses are still available, so proponents 
of the brand are encouraged to move quickly before stock is depleted. 
 
As a result, select Gravity harness families will be eliminated as of December 31st, 2015, 
globally. 
 

Please see supplement bulletin 2300-105-MC for details of the cross-over information for 
this product phase-out. 
  
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
Rob Senko 
Product Line Manager, Fall Protection 
North America 
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